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Robert L. Stone to Jacob Stone and Beatrice Stone 

Seattle, Washington, 30 June 1944. 

Autograph letter signed, 2 pages + envelope. 

 

 

[Draft Created by Crowdsourcing] 

Friday Nite 

Dear Dad & Bee — 

'Twas swell to talk to you tonight for the last time for quite awhile. I never thought I'd be able to 

call again after we left Frisco but luckily I was. 

Had a swell train trip (though slow) up here and we really traveled in style. The officers had 

drawing rooms, of all things! It really made the trip a real pleasure. 

They let us out tonight for the last time before we "sail the ocean blue." The officers are 

supposed to have staterooms but I'll bet it won't be anything [struck: like] like our trip on the 

Georgic or Lafayette! 

 

[2] 

I haven't received any mail at my new address but I hope I'll find some waiting at our destination. 

I'll write again as soon as I have a chance and have anything to write. 

Best love to you — 

Bobby  

 

Lt. Comdr. J. C. Stone 

Alderbrook Park 

Ausable Forks 

N.Y. 
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Notes: 

Letter is written on New Washington Hotel, Seattle letterhead.  
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